
 

 

FREE MEALS AVAILABLE TO WASHINGTON SCHOOL DISTRICT CYBER STUDENTS 

 

 Dear Washington School District Families, 
  

Washington School District will be offering FREE take home meals through the end of the 2021-2022 school year for 
students enrolled in the Prexie Cyber Academy. We will provide a complete breakfast and lunch for 5 days that parents or 
guardians can pick up once a week.   All meals for students K-12 will be picked up at the High School Office on Fridays 

from 12:00 to 1:00.  Parents or guardians must sign up using the link: https://forms.gle/2cMXXNsP57XH5FdG8 providing the 
name(s), grade(s) and student ID number(s) of the student(s) they are picking up meals for.  You must sign up weekly for 
these meals by Thursday evening at 10:00 pm.  The meals you pick up on Fridays will be for the following week for every 
school day scheduled that week – all free of charge!   We encourage all families to take advantage of this great program. 

  

We remain committed to providing students access to healthy, nutritious and wholesome meals while assuring the utmost 
food safety without compromising quality. Please feel free to contact me if there are any questions. 

  
Amy Phillips 
Food Service Director 
The Nutrition Group 
phillipsa@prexie.us 
 

 

In accordance with Federal civil rights law and U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) civil rights regulations and policies, the USDA, its 

Agencies, offices, and employees, and institutions participating in or administering USDA programs are prohibited from discriminating 

based on race, color, national origin, sex, religious creed, disability, age, political beliefs, or reprisal or retaliation for prior civil rights 

activity in any program or activity conducted or funded by USDA. Persons with disabilities who require alternative means of 

communication for program information (e.g. Braille, large print, audiotape, American Sign Language, etc.), should contact the Agency 

(State or local) where they applied for benefits. Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing or have speech disabilities may contact USDA 

through the Federal Relay Service at (800) 877-8339. Additionally, program information may be made available in languages other than 

English. 

 

https://forms.gle/2cMXXNsP57XH5FdG8

